
 

 

Inclement Weather Policy for Local 26 JATC Day School 

 

Local 26 JATC will follow the Roanoke County, Prince George’s County and Prince William 

County Public School system for inclement weather cancellations. If Roanoke County, Prince 

George’s County and Prince William County schools are closed for inclement weather we are 

closed. If Roanoke County, Prince George’s County and Prince William County schools are 

operating on a delay, we will start on time.  

 

In the event that Roanoke, Prince George’s County and Prince William County schools are 

closed for a holiday, please call the inclement weather hotline at 301-429-6939. 


